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Comments: Dear Members of the US Forest Service,

I am writing regarding the Chugach National Forest Plan revisions that are currently under way. As a
recreational user of the National Forest, | strongly advise you to keep the wilderness wild. Please protect non-
motorized use and wilderness designated areas. Opening more area to motorized use or development is against
the premise of conservation under which the US Forest Service is charged with managing this land.

Thank you,

Tully LaBelle-Hamer



